Jill Cataldi

From: Webb Moore <WMoore@hirschlerlaw.com>

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 11:35 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee

Cc: Rep. Ruggiero, Deborah

Subject: Written Testimony in favor of HR 2652 Commission to study CRMC Reform

Dear Chair Shanley

I write today in support of HR 2652 to form a commission to study CRMC reform.

The CRMC was formed in the 1970s to protect Rhode Island's unique and fragile coastal environment but today, because its organizational makeup, has failed to meet this essential mandate.

The proposed Commission will go a long way towards identifying why this is happening and be able to provide recommendations for CRMC restructuring and reform.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

R. Webb Moore Spring Street Block Island

R. Webb Moore

Shareholder D: 804.771.9561 wmoore@hirschlerlaw.com

Hirschler

2100 East Cary Street | Richmond, VA 23223-7078 P: 804.771.9500 | F: 804.644.0957 | hirschlerlaw.com

Hirschler Fleischer, A Professional Corporation Confidentiality Note: This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and may be protected by legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail or any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by returning it to the sender and delete this copy from your system. Thank you for your cooperation.